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To: Maine Immunization Program Providers 

From: Maine Immunization Program 

Subject: Pentacel Supply 

Date: January 3, 2017 

 

The Maine Immunization Program is pleased to announce that Pentacel vaccine order allocations have been 

lifted effective immediately. You may now resume normal ordering and fully vaccinate your patients with 

Pentacel vaccine. 

 

Thank you for your continued patience throughout 2016.  

 

Should you have any questions, please contact the Maine Immunization Program at: (207) 287-3746 or  

(800) 867-4775. 

  

 


